
 

DIRECTOR’S MONTHLY REPORT 

AUGUST / SEPTEMBER 2015 
 

Following are highlights for the months of August and September 2015 

 Attended the OCSTA Labour Relations Session at the Sheraton Toronto 

Airport Hotel 

 Delivered remarks to a visiting Chinese delegation at the CEC 

 Attended a meeting during the last week of August with Ministry of 

Education staff and TDSB Director and her staff regarding “Destreaming” 

 Spoke with Teachers on the VP shortlist and VPs on the Principal shortlist  

at their head start meeting to help prepare them for their new roles 

 Attended the Cardinal’s Education Mass along with other staff and Trustees 

at St. Paul’s Basilica 

 Joyfully visited several schools on September 8
th

 – first day of school 

 Visited St. Andre Catholic Elementary School at their new site 

 Along with the Associate Director of Academic Affairs spoke at all Principal 

meetings regarding the “new normal” 

 Participated in a teleconference with OCSTA regarding the tentative 

OECTA Agreement 

 Attended a meeting of the “Inter-Agency School Boards’ Team” with TDSB 

at Toronto City Hall 

 Attended a meeting, on behalf of the Council of Directors of Education, with 

the Ontario College of Teachers regarding “Duty to Report” 

 Meeting with the Assistant Deputy Minister regarding financial reporting 

 Participated in a number of sessions held at the CEC regarding the 

Succession Series / Issues Series for new Vice-Principals 

 Welcomed Principals and Vice-Principals at Mentor Training Sessions 

 Participated in a joyous celebration at St. Luigi Catholic Elementary School 

regarding the blessing of a statue of St. Luigi donated by former Trustee 

Bishop Nicola De Angelis 

 Invited to participate in a Roundtable discussion re the Ontario Ombudsman 

at the Royal York Hotel 


